
 

Home Learning - Week 15 

This week we have had great fun acting out and learning the story ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’. 

 We have listened to the story of ‘We’re going on a bear hunt’.   

 Created some wonderful 3D story maps and sounded out words to label the places in the story 

using the sounds that we have learnt so far. 

 Use the words more and fewer to compare amounts of objects, dots and numerals. 

 We went on a sensory walk and hunted for lots of different textured natural objects. 

 We have made observational drawings of our own teddy bears using lots of different mediums 

such as sketching pencils, pens, paints and collage. 

 We learnt the digraphs ai, ee, igh,and oa and practised writing cvc words using these sounds. 

 

Home Learning Task: 

Practise the digraphs that we have learnt this week ai, ee, igh, oa.  Have a go at writing them 

correctly, maybe you could write them in a tray of rice. 

 

Play the Yes No Yeti game, practice reading words containing the sounds: j v w x y z zz qu 

https://www.phonicsbloom.com/uk/game/yes-no-yeti?phase=3 

 

Notes/reminders… 

PE is on Monday please remember to come to school wearing your PE kit. 

If you have a book about a bear at home please bring it in for us to share with the class. 

(Remember to make sure that it has your name in please!). 

Wishing you a restful weekend. 

Mrs Clark, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 

 

https://www.jointhebearhunt.com/
https://www.phonicsbloom.com/uk/game/yes-no-yeti?phase=3

